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The Australian Polo Council Ltd, 
PO Box 150, Windsor, NSW 2756

Telephone +61 2 9388 9593 Fax +61 2 9388 9793 
Email - apc@australianpolo.com.au www.australianpolo.com.au


16th February 2010

Mr Graham McGregor, President,

NSWPA,

PO Box 957,

Bondi Junction,

NSW 1355

Dear Graham,

On behalf of the Australian Polo Council, we would like to formally invite New South Wales Polo Association to send a representative team to compete for the Australasian Gold Cup hosted by The Adelaide Polo Club and South Australia Polo Association to be held on 27th and 28th March 2010.

The standard rules of the Australasian Gold Cup will be modified in the following ways on this occasion:

· 12 goal limit 

· Each team to be endorsed by their respective State Associations or New Zealand Polo Association as required. More than one team can compete from the same state.

· Each team is to have no less than (3) three players from their home state. Definition of being from that state is either - state of birth or resident of that state for minimum of five years.
· One player per team is allowed to be from Interstate or an International.

The South Australia Polo Association will ensure horse accommodation is available and billeting with local players provided for all players participating in the Australasian Gold Cup over the period of the tournament.

We look forward to hearing from you.
Yours sincerely,

Leon Reardon, President

Australian Polo Council
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